
ISWGA	BOARD	MEETING	
MONDAY,	SEPTEMBER	11,	2017	

THE	LEGENDS	GOLF	COURSE	–	FRANKLIN,	IN	
	

Lunch	was	held	in	the	banquet	room	at	The	Legends	golf	course.	Carla	Windisch	
gave	the	blessing	and	lunch	was	served.	
	
The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	the	President	Karen	Phillips.	Karen	introduced	
the	board	members,	Vice	President	Beth	Orsay,	Secretary	Jody	Ault,	Treasurer	
Rachelle	Brand,	Representative	Carla	Windisch,	and	past	President	Loma	Doerstler.		
	
Karen	also	recognized	the	Past	Presidents	in	attendance:	Linda	Hawk,	Carla	
Windisch,	Nancy	Perez,	Lynn	Hardin	and	Bev	Carnes.	She	also	recognized	the	past	
Champions	in	attendance:	Cookie	English,	Linda	Hawk,	Vicky	Snyder,	and	Carla	
Windisch.	Karen	recognized	players	that	have	played	in	the	tournament	10	or	more	
years-Sylvia	Dawson	(30),	Loma	Doerstler	and	Joan	Kuntz	(19),	Linda	Hawk	(17),	
Carla	Windisch	and	Bonnie	Raisch	(15),	Liz	Wolfla	(14),	Karen	Almon	and	Shirley	
Devasher	(13),	Cookie	English,	Lynn	Hardin	and	Kathy	Hanes	(12),	Cinda	Brown,	
Jina	Clark,	CJ	Houston,	Jo	Lyons,	Deb	Shoemaker,	Patty	Yeager,	and	Nancy	Perez	
(11),	Suzy	Currant,	Judy	Donovan	and	Marla	Rieck	(10).	Karen	thanked	the	staff	for	
the	meal	and	the	Pro	of	The	Legends,	Ted	Bishop,	for	a	great	tournament.	
	
Linda	Hawk	made	a	motion	to	accept	the	Secretary	and	Treasurer’s	reports.	Judy	
Donovan	seconded	and	they	were	passed	by	a	show	of	hands.	
	
Karen	announced	the	board	members	for	next	year.	Beth	Orsay	-	President,	Rachelle	
Brand	-	Vice	President,	Jody	Ault	-	Secretary,	Carla	Windisch,	-Treasurer,	and	Jackie	
Raftree	-	Representative.		Linda	Hawk	made	a	motion	to	accept	the	new	board,	
Cookie	English	seconded,	the	new	board	was	passed	by	everyone.	
	
Beth	announced	that	next	year’s	tournament	will	be	at	the	Country	Club	of	Terre	
Haute	in	Terre	Haute	Indiana.		Awards	were	handed	out	and	meeting	was	
adjourned.	
	
	
Respectfully	submitted,	
Jody	Ault	
ISWGA	Secretary	

 


